William Underwood

EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT

September 9, 1966

1375 PEACHTREE STREET, ATLANTA

Dear Mayor Allen:

Your personal demonstration of courage and integrity in
handling the uprising on Tuesday deserves recognition from
each of us here who care about Atlanta. | admire you for
what you did and support you in your continuing efforts to
deal with these complex problems in a firm and fair manner,

Sincerely, ~
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The Honorable Ivan Allen
Mayor of Atlanta

City Hall

Atlanta, Georgia





